
Date:-24.07.2020 

NOTICE 

 

All the students of UG and PG section are hereby 

notified that due to some unavoidable circumstances of 

this pandemic situation, we regret to inform you that the 

online classes of their consecutive semester are 

scheduled to commence from 05.08.2020 (Wednesday) 

instead of 25.07.2020 (Saturday). 

 

By order, 

 Prof. Mahua Bhattacharjee 

(Teacher – In – Charge) 


